
From: customerservices ptsd <customerservices.ptsd@bristol.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 Aug 2022 06:53:03
To: Uploads.DC@bristol.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: 3 large trees down at Snuff mills
Attachments: 

 
 

From: Tom Luck <Tom.Luck@bristol.gov.uk> 
Sent: 11 August 2022 16:22
To: Steve Quigley <Steve.Quigley@bristol.gov.uk>; customerservices ptsd <customerservices.ptsd@bristol.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: 3 large trees down at Snuff mills
 
H Steve, 
 
Thanks for passing this on. 
 
Lynne, Can you set up a 5 Day Notice for these three failed trees? I won’t look to condition replacement considering the trees are 
in a woodland setting. 
 
Kind regards,
 
Tom
 


